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We hope you had a great weekend! 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 We would like to say a huge Thank you for all your donations to 

Children In Need. 

We raised an amazing £64.50 

   We would like to thank you for all your donations of toys, decorations and 

unwanted gifts for our Christmas Markets.  We have been overwhelmed by 

your generosity.  We are still  collecting raffle prizes so if you have any   

unwanted items you would like to send in to school  or know of any local 

businesses that would be willing to donate then please let us know. 

Thanks again for your continued support ! 

 

 

 

This Friday, 1st December will be a 

non-uniform day in exchange for 

chocolates for our Christmas         

markets tombola stall. 

Any donations of chocolate will be 

much appreciated.                       

Thank you for all your support 

Calling all Burnley FC fans! Exciting News!  

We're raffling off 5 pairs of tickets to watch 

Burnley FC take on Liverpool on Boxing Day 

at 5:30 pm!  

For just £1 per number, you could win 2 tickets and be 

cheering for your favourite team in a sold-out match!     

Hurry, the draw takes place on December 16th. Don't miss 

this chance – grab your lucky numbers now!  

But wait, there's more!  

We've got 20 exclusive tickets up for grabs in a silent      

auction. To secure your spot, send your bids to 

k.wood@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk. The 10 highest        

bidders by 16th December will each score 2 tickets to this 

sell-out game!  

 



 

Aisling’s Class - Oliver 

Katie’s Class –Tommy 

Samantha’s Class –Amna 

Laura’s Class – Essa 

Rebecca’s Class--  Phinn 

Danielle/Connor’s Class –Cato 

Julie’s Class - Shaydon 

 Michael’s Class - Roxana 

Courtney’s Class - Alice 

Josh’s Class –Freddie 

  Alex’s Class—Michael.A 

Libby’s Class - Mia and Ibraheem 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

Staff Children 

Ellie, Libby 

and Kelly.P 

Oscar 

-                        

 

If you would like to share any news 

on the newsletter, please send      

photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT/TRAINING 

Wednesday 29th November - 3pm-4:30pm 

Christmas Preparations and            

class team meetings 

Thursday 14th December 

Saturday 16th  December  

Tuesday 19th December  

Lower School Nativity 

Christmas Markets 

Nibble and Natter 

Wednesday 20th December  

Friday 22nd December  

Christmas Party Day 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christingle Monday 18th  December  

 

Well Done to 

Phinn for his 

amazing PECS 

work last week. 

We are very 

proud of you! 












